
 
 

  

 

   

 

 

Thank you for your interest in working at NET Academies Trust.  

  

In line with safer recruitment policies, we are unable to accept CVs and require an online 

application to be completed prior to the closing date as advertised.   

  

Please complete the online application (which is mobile and tablet friendly) via the following 

link:  

Site Manager vacancy link - https://mynewterm.com/jobs/288841724/EDV-2024-NAT-44583  

 

All our current vacancies are advertised via our Trust website where you can apply:  

NET Academies Trust - Join Us  

  

Additionally, we would also encourage you to join our Talent Pool at MyNewTerm where if you 

detail specific areas of interest, we will then review your application and get in touch if any 

suitable roles become available.  

  

NET Academies Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 

expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  As part of the Safer Recruitment 

process all shortlisted applicants will be subject to social media checks.  The successful 

candidate will be required to undertake an enhanced disclosure from the Disclosure and 

Barring Service.  

  

Kind regards 

 

Human Resources Department 

NET Academies Trust 

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/288841724/EDV-2024-NAT-44583
https://www.netacademies.net/Join-Us/

